
UCS Beginning of the Year FAQ 
 

When do doors open? 
 
Doors Open:  
7:35 am each morning with breakfast served until 8:05am 
 
What are school hours? 
 
School Hours:  
8:00am - Middle School  
8:15am - Early Childhood and Elementary School  
 
Dismissal:  
3:00pm - Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 
2:30pm - Thursdays  
 
How does Free & Reduced Lunch work? 
 
Free & Reduced Lunches:  
Menu available online and at front desk each month 
Free/reduced lunch applications available at end of meeting 
Wait to hear from Mrs. Dunn if your child qualifies; until then, pack or pay 
Lunch $3.00 
Breakfast $1.50 
 
When are Cleveland Scholarship forms due? 
 
Cleveland Scholarship:  
Please be sure to return your Acceptance Form/s to the front office as soon as 
possible.  
 
How can we learn more about drop off and pick up? 
 
Drop Off & Pick Up:  
Please review the drop off and pick up procedures in the school handbook. Your 
cooperation is essential and greatly appreciated.  
 
 



 
How do we report concerns? 
 
Please report concerns to the front office at 216-939-8330. Remember it is everyone's 
responsibility to keep our children safe!  
 
Can I visit during the first two weeks of school? 
 
First Two Weeks of School:  
Parents are welcome to walk their child/ren to their classrooms with the hopes that the 
students will learn the routine within the first two weeks of school and they can make 
their way independently or with assistance from a UCS staff member.  
 
We welcome parents/guardians to visit and spend time in the classrooms. However, 
after the first two weeks of school it is policy for visitors to sign in at the front office and 
wear a visitor badge.  
 
Where can I park? 
 
Please DO NOT park your car in the circle lot and walk children into the building. There 
are many parking spots around campus that can be used, while not causing a disruption 
in the flow of traffic.  


